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Comments: We need some urgent attention to the situation in Calf Canyon and access to the canyon via Forest

Road 263 needs urgent attention as well.

 

Due to on-going watershed the flash flooding has made access to Calf Canyon extremely difficult even to just

check on the property and buildings and recreational use is not really possible due to the fire damage and flood

damage.  Most visits are for maintaining the property and saving what we can.

 

1. Calf Canyon needs protection from flash flooding from FS land upstream.

2. We support reforestation where possible.'

3. We want F. Rd 263 repaired TEMPORARILY for access to our properties as well as rebuilt to withstand larger

flooding. And long term as well.

 

Please provide some resources to assist Calf Canyon and Forest Rd 263 so that residents can safely access

properties.

 

Thank you!


